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I am a veteran who strongly supports the Second Amendment to the United States 
Constitution.  I am very strongly against SB941 because I believe that this is a clear move to 
start the process of removing guns from the hands of law-biding citizens.  I also believe that this 
is strictly a political move supported by wealthy supporters (Mr. Bloomberg) from outside the 
state of Oregon as well as a minority of the citizens of our state. 
  
It is my firm belief that gun control will only have the effect of insuring that crooks and 
criminals will be the only ones with firearms.  A check of the results of Australia’s gun control 
laws will make the unintended consequences very clear.  (Note the sky-rocketing number of 
physical crimes against the senior population.)  
  
Therefore, I respectfully ask that SB941 be eliminated from consideration by the Oregon state 
legislature. 
  
Chris Ashley 
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I am a veteran of the US Army and a proud supporter of the Second Amendment of the United 
States Constitution.  I believe that SB941 is the beginning of total gun control in Oregon.  I also 
believe that this is a political move supported by wealthy people (Mr. Bloomberg) from outside 
the state of Oregon and a vocal minority of the citizens inside our beautiful state. 
  
For evidence of the dire unintended consequences of gun control, just look at Australia’s recent 
experience with it.  Crime has skyrocketed, especially against the most vulnerable populations, 
like the elderly.   
  
I am STRONGLY AGAINST SB941 and respectfully request that it be eliminated from 
consideration by the legislature.  Thank you. 
  
Chris Ashley 
 


